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4-Hour Advanced Notice of Transfer - Update to Procedures

As per 33 CFR 156.118, the Captain of the Port (COTP) New Orleans requires a 4-hour Advanced
Notification for Marine Transportation Facilities transferring oil and hazardous materials in bulk.

This requirement applies to all mobile facilities, facilities conducting multi-breasted loading for vapor control
systems, and all facilities located in limited access locations that operate on the navigable waters or within the
contiguous zone of the United States transferring oil or hazardous materials to, from, or within a vessel or
barge with the capacity of 250 barrels or more. In addition, this requirement will apply to vessels or barges

conducting midstream transfers of oil or hazardous materials on the navigable waters or contiguous zone of the
United States.

This requirement does not apply to bunkering operations from a vessel to vessel or vessel to barge.

Notifications can be made via the reporting form found at: https:/forms.osi.apps.mil/r/gSPB4U4RDS or via

the QR code below:

For any questions regarding this requirement, please contact the Sector New Orleans Facilities Compliance
Branch at (504) 365-2370 or FacilitiesNOLA@Uscg.mil.

Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hour): (504) 365-2545
Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280 or WWMNOIL A (@ usce.mil

For a current list of MSIBs in the COTP New Orleans Zone, visit htips://homeport.uscg.mil/my-homeport/safety-Notifications/ MSIB”cotpid =39
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